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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Venture Resources dewatering bags 

PATRICK MAHER <mptmaher@msn.com> Thu, Mar 7, 2019 at 3:41 PM
To: Jared Ebert <jared.ebert@state.co.us>
Cc: Anthony Smithdorf <tsmithdorf@gmail.com>

Jared,
     This is to no�fy you that Venture Resources is planning to test some dewatering bags on a limited scale
inside the lined area of the Hukill Gulch mill-site tailings area.  A�er studying the informa�on and talking to
the manufacturers it appears that using dewatering bags on the face of the tailings dam will significantly
strengthen the dam. Therefore Venture Resources plans to test dewatering bags on a limited scale. If they
work as good as we expect we will submit a TR for approval to use them on the face of the dam.
Patrick Maher 


